City of Berkeley

CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE
2180 MILVIA STREET
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA 94704

August 24, 1979

(415) 644-6580

Mr. Thomas Brougham
2139 Grant Street #6
Berkeley, California 94703

Dear Mr. Brougham:

Your memoranda regarding the City's health benefit plans as they pertain
to homosexual employees, as well as your written request that the City
enroll your domestic partner under group coverage with the Kaiser
Foundation Health Plan, is herewith acknowledged.

I have been advised by the Personnel Department that you are employed
in the Parking Violations Bureau as an Account Clerk, a classification
covered by the Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Berkeley
and United Public Employees Local 390. In view of this, your request
to modify the provisions of health plan coverage should be addressed to
your union represe, five.

MICHAEL LAWSON
Acting City Manager

cc: Acting Director of Personnel



